
SCC Meeting 
11/5/14 

 
In attendance:  Brady Farr, Christine Craddock, Lisa Radmall, Margo Newns, 
Jennifer Fitzgerald, Kristen Cottrell, Lynnette Kelly 
 
Margo Newns welcomed everyone.  Minutes from last meeting were read.  
Margo moved to approve them and Kristen seconded them. 
 
Training to the Council needs to be done.  Most have completed the training. 
 
Phone and email updates – Margo wanted to make sure all contact 
information is current. 
 
Lisa Radmall discussed information from the previous evacuation drill.  We 
will have a common day on May 8th.  We’ll need to keep the parking lot closed 
for emergency vehicles.  Parents will be educated on the different 
emergency procedures.  Parents will need to bring ID.  Identity check will be 
at the gate.  Teachers may need a class list with emergency release forms.  
Entry stations will be at the back (south) entrance and the front (north) 
entrance, preferable two people at each entrance.  Kristen and Lynnette will 
brief the faculty about the evacuation drill.   
 
Rules of Engagement – As a committee we need to agree on the rules by 
which we work and how are meetings are conducted.  Kristen motioned that 
we accept the rules given out by the state and Lisa seconded the motion.  
The motion passed. 
 
We are looking at adding parents to community council.  We need to look at 
when that vote will be held.  Ryan will contact those parents that might be 
interested. 
 
SAGE results were examined.  This test should not be compared with last 
year’s CRT’s.  The tests are two totally different skill sets and it shows a 
starting point for this new test.  Language Arts school average was 44% and 
the school average for Math was 48%.  The Science test average was 40%.   
 
Christine made a motion to close and Margo seconded it.   


